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Submission: LMCC should be merged with Wyong due to inefficient planning processes. Ineffective governance arrangements. 
This would increase economies of scale with increased value for money for long suffering ratepayers. It would also remove 
councils bias of infrastructure away from areas such as Charlestown which should be included into Newcastles City Council 
Area. 
 
I fully support the state government policy of reducing councils and increasing value for money for ratepayers . 
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